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NEWSLETTER 
1st December 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
EASYFUNDRAISING /  WE NEED YOUR HELP                                                                                         

Do you shop online? Please join easyfundraising.org.uk and raise a free donation for 

Tairgwaith Primary School every time you shop! There are no catches or hidden charges 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/tairgwaithprimary 

PTA CHRISTMAS FETE 
The PTA are holding a Christmas fete at Tairgwaith Primary School on Wednesday 6th 
December between 3-6pm. There will be a selection of stalls to purchase Christmas gifts, 
sweet stall, fudge and many more. Café on the Track will also be here. 

 
CHRISTMAS CONCERT 
On Tuesday 12th December, the whole school will be holding its Christmas Concert at 
Tairgwaith Club at 1.30pm and on Wednesday 13th December at 6pm. Tickets will go on sale 
on Monday 4th December from the office, at a cost of £4 per person. Children under the age 
of 3 years old will be free of charge. Initially only two tickets per family will be available. 
Any remaining tickets will go on sale on Monday 11th December. Tickets can be reserved by 
telephone but payment must be made before the concert. 
Please let the school know if your child cannot have face paint – thank you. 
 
There will be no nursery session in the morning of Tuesday 12th December due to the 
afternoon concert where all nursery children will be taking part. The nursery children 
must be dropped off at Tairgwaith Club by 1.15pm and dressed in their costumes.  
 
All children are to be collected from Tairgwaith Club on Tuesday 12th December at 3:20pm 
instead of at the school. 
 
On Wednesday 13th December all children will need to be brought up to Tairgwaith Club by 
5:30pm and collected at 7:30pm. Please ensure that your child attends both events, 
especially if they have main parts in the play. 
 

mailto:tairgwaith@npt.school
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CHRISTMAS DINNER DAY 
Christmas Dinner will be on Thursday 14th December and children can wear Christmas 
jumpers or something festive. 
 
CHRISTMAS CARDS 
Can all cards be brought into school no later than Monday 18th December so that they can 
be distributed to the children. Thank you. 
 
CINEMA 
On the afternoon of Wednesday 20th December, Reception to Year 6 children will be going 
to Brynamman cinema. Reception to year 2 will be watching Wish and Years 3-6 will be 
watching Wonka. They will be allowed to take a few snacks but please be mindful that they 
will also be receiving an ice cream. The cost of this will be £3 per child. The PTA are kindly 
paying for the bus. Consent forms will follow shortly. Nursery children will be able to 
attend with a parent. They will need to be at the cinema by 12.50pm. Nursery parents are to 
stay with the children. 
 
* ALL Nursery are to attend their normal morning session 8.50 – 11:20am where they will 
have a mini cinema experience in class and a Christmas treasure hunt. 
 
 
CHRISTMAS DISCO 
This will be held on Wednesday 20th December at Café on the track and organised by our 
PTA. Details will be on the PTA link. 
 
If there are any questions, I can be contacted on tairgwaith@npt.school  
 
As the term draws to a close I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your 

support this year. It has been an excellent year with our children representing our school 

with pride. Our school is full of happiness, respect, trust and friendship. All qualities which I 

feel demonstrate the values Tairgwaith School displays every day and through every child. I 

would like to wish you all a happy and peaceful Christmas and I look forward to 2024.  

 
 

Dates for the Diary 
Wednesday 6th December – PTA Christmas Fete 3-6pm 
Friday 8th December – Choir at Glangarnant Nursing Home 
Tuesday 12th December - Christmas concert Afternoon performance 
Wednesday 13th December – Christmas Concert Evening Performance 
Thursday 14th December – School Christmas Dinner 
Wednesday 20th December – PTA Disco  
Friday 22nd December – Last day of Autumn Term. School finishes at 3.20pm 
Monday 8th January 2024 – Children return to school 

‘Paratoi pob plentyn am dyfodol gwell. / Preparing every child for a better future. 
 

School Email: 
tairgwaith@npt.school 

School Website: 

tairgwaith-primary-school.j2bloggy.com 

Twitter: 
@Tairgwaith 
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